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Mr. Chairman, 

 

 My delegation associates itself with the statement derived by the distinguished delegate 

of Palestine 
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 My delegation welcomes the allocation of budget for the Programme of Assistance for 

the next year. In this connection, we would like to highlight that adequate funding is vital for the 

effective implementation of the Programme.  

 

Mr. Chairman, 

 

 In conclusion, my delegation would like to reiterate our firm believes that the 

dissemination of the knowledge, study, and teaching of international law is linchpin to maintain a 

world based on the rule of law. In light of the above, it is time to redouble our collective 

commitment to ensure that the Programme has adequate funding that is critical to its continuation 

and expansion.    

 

 I thank you Mr. Chairman.  


